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Jamaica welcomes Mr. Robert Branch, Senior Crown Counsel of Grenada, and thanks him for his extensive update on measures taken and planned to improve the situation of human rights in Grenada; noting that, since the last review in 2010, the Government has made significant strides in improving the legislative framework in the country.
The compilation report prepared by the OHCHR reflects a high level of engagement between the Government of Grenada and the UN treaty bodies and other international organisations involved in the promotion and protection of human rights.
Jamaica reiterates its previous recommendation that the Government of Grenada take advantage of the technical assistance available through the OHCHR to fulfil its reporting obligations to the various UN treaty bodies.
With respect to the recommendation by UNICEF that Grenada develop comprehensive data collection systems and expand the mandate of the Central Statistical Office; Jamaica would be interested in hearing from the Government of Grenada, whether this recommendation would be considered feasible, in the light of the fact that data collection in general remains a significant - at times, intractable - challenge for most countries in the English-speaking Caribbean.  
With respect to the recommendation by CEDAW that Grenada adopt temporary special measures including quotas, to guarantee equal representation of women in Parliament and government; Jamaica notes that this specific recommendation might pre-suppose that there are a significantly higher number of aspiring female parliamentarians than posts to accommodate them.  We therefore request the Government of Grenada to address this particular recommendation, including sharing the Government’s views on the feasibility of applying quotas for female parliamentarians. 
The Government of Jamaica commends the Government of Grenada for its active engagement in human rights activities at the regional level, and remains committed to sharing best practices in various aspects of human rights with its sister Caribbean nation. 
We wish you all the best in this current review.
